
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

October 5, 2011 

The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting October 5, 2011 
at the Valley Twp Building. In attendance were Ralph Reedy, Tom Bedisky, 
Richard DiGiacomo, Dan McGann and Scott Edmeads. Absent were Glenn 
Simington and Jon Wetzel. Also in attendance were supervisors Judy Achy 
and Mike Kull and zoning officer George Plafcan. 

Other Attendees: none 

The meeting was called to order by chairman Richard DiGiacomo at 7:02 PM, 
with the reading of the September minutes. The minutes were read and 
approved with a motion from Tom and a 2nd by Ralph, motion passed. 

Old Business: None 

New Business: Judy invited the commission to the annual dinner to be held 
October 20th at the Washingtonville Fair Building sponsored by the Montour 
County Officials Association. Reservations to be made with Judy as soon as 
possible. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:23 PM with a motion by Ralph and a 2nd by 
Tom, motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Scott Edmeads, Secretart Valley Township Planning Commission 

 


